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I am writing to voice my concern regarding the possible extension of Queensland’s state of emergency.
As a tax-paying, loyal Queenslander I do not support this extension.
With high infection rates, high vaccination rates and the risk to the average community member, it is time we
were afforded some normalcy.
Our children have been affected most followed closely by the ‘non-essential’ worker, not to mention thousands
of people and business owners that lost their jobs for many reasons relating to Covid. And so here I stand with
many other Queenslanders saying enough is enough. Let us have our lives back, let us learn to live with this
virus.

Thank you for taking the time read this.

Sarah-Jane Brodribb

Sent from my iPhone
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